



If you are a resident of New Hanover, Brunswick, Pender or Columbus County

You use a private well as your primary source of drinking water 

The private well is  within ¼ mile of the Cape Fear River
OR within  1/4 mile of a PFAS contaminated site/well
OR within 1/4 mile of a water or sewer line 




AND 

AND

You should have your well tested for PFAS. Call Chemours at 910-678-1100 to see if
you qualify for a FREE test.

 IMPORTANT: Leave a message with your name, address and telephone number to see if you qualify for testing. 
If you don't currently qualify for well testing, you may in the future. Chemours is required to keep your contact

information and notify you if testing expands to your area. 





PFAS in Well Water
Public Information Session 




Learn more about PFAS contamination and
how it may impact you. 

Information session open to all residents. 



Learn More:  bit.ly/LCFWells

Location:    Heide Trask Senior High School
Address:     14328 NC Hwy 210, Rocky Point, NC 28457        
Date:            Tuesday, February 28
Time:            6 p.m. 

http://bit.ly/LCFWells

